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Executive Board meeting 17 January 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the first meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust. As new members attended the National 
Member of France and the National Member of Spain, who joined the Executive Board on 14 January 2022, 
replacing the National Member of Sweden and the National Member of Luxembourg.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Single Programming Document 2023-2025 and budget request 
2023. 
 
The Executive Board discussed a briefing note on the decision-making process on requests to testify in 
legal proceedings. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


